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To: comments@baltometro.org
Subject: GBC Comments on BRTB Limited English Proficiency Plan
Attachments: 100407 gbc views on BRTB LEP report.doc

Attached please find GBC's comments on the BRTB Limited English Proficiency plan.
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Sincerely, 
Robert E. Hellauer, Jr. 
  
  
  
  
Robert E. Hellauer, Jr. 
Director, Regional Transportation & BRAC 
Greater Baltimore Committee 
www.gbc.org  
  
__________________________________ 
UPCOMING GBC EVENTS 
October 29, 2007 Business Outlook Conference 2008 
November 15, 2007 - Bridging the Gap Annual Achievement Awards 
December 7, 2007 - Mayor's Business Recognition Awards 
January 28, 2008 - Legislative Forum 
April 2008 - Lunch with the Orioles 
May 7, 2008 - Annual Meeting 
  
GREATER BALTIMORE COMMITTEE:  Regional business leaders creating a better 
tomorrow....today! 
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addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.  Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake 
and delete this e-mail from your system.  Please note:  this e-mail is being sent to you as part of your membership or business relationship with the 
Greater Baltimore Committee or one of its affiliate organizations.  Finally, the recipient should check this e-mail and any attachment for the presence 
of viruses.  Although outbound e-mails are screened for viruses, the Greater Baltimore Committee accepts no liability for any damage caused by any 
virus transmitted through this e-mail. 
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GBC VIEWS ON THE LIMITED ENGLISH PROFICIENCY PLAN  
OF THE BALTIMORE REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

 
OCTOBER 4, 2007 

 
DONALD C. FRY, PRESIDENT & CEO 

GREATER BALTIMORE COMMITTEE 
 
The Greater Baltimore Committee, the leading business organization serving Baltimore City, 
Anne Arundel, Baltimore, Carroll, Harford, and Howard counties is pleased to offer its views on 
the draft Limited English Proficiency (LEP) plan of the Baltimore Regional Transportation 
Board (BRTB). 
 
The GBC concurs with the BRTB’s determination that a “full LEP plan is not necessary at this 
time.”  The BRTB document notes that involvement in its public affairs by those with limited 
English proficiency is “infrequent and unpredictable.” Some examples of this are worthy of 
mention in the report by means of some statistics or, if not by some amplified discussion or 
accounting of the problem or its apparent nonexistence.    
 
Because there has been a lack of requests for LEP information and because targeted outreach by 
BRTB has been unsuccessful, the GBC thinks it advisable to begin the LEP process with some 
conclusive documentation of the need for such a program.  
 
The GBC further observes that without this basic documentation of an LEP problem, there is no 
need to incur the time and costs associated with the development of an LEP program such as 
contemplated and outlined in the report by the BRTB.   
 
It is also unclear whether this report is designed to fulfill a mandate of the federal government. If 
this report is mandated through federal regulation, it would be advisable to so state clearly in the 
text of the report.  
 
In conclusion, the GBC notes that firm documentation of a problem should be a first step before 
any costs are incurred to develop a LEP program – no matter how limited such a proposed 
program may be. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  If there are any questions regarding this matter, 
please feel free to contact me at the below referenced address.  
 


